
Invitation to Higher Education Fair 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to invite you to the upcoming Higher Education Fair, designed to provide 

valuable information and resources for you and your child as they navigate their post-secondary 

education options. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Auditorium, 123 Main Street, Hometown 

This event will feature representatives from various colleges and universities, workshops on 

college admissions, financial aid, and scholarships. It's an excellent opportunity for you to ask 

questions and gather information to help guide your child's academic future. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough materials for everyone. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

The Higher Education Fair Committee 

Email: info@higheredfair.com | Phone: (555) 123-4567 


